
Lecture  about  aquatic
invasive species
Jonelle Bright from the Tahoe Resource Conservation District
will give a lecture June 21 at 10:30am at the Tahoe Maritime
Museum on aquatic invasive species.

She will talk about how they affect Lake Tahoe, what is being
done to prevent spread of AIS, and the history of the boat
inspection program.

The lecture in Homewood is free and open to members and non-
members.
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